
Subject:  Signs Needed at Both Entry Points To Nude Beach 

Date:  Fri, 3 Nov 2017 16:54:25 +1100 

From:  David Dixon <strand@bigpond.com> 

To:  simon.richardson@cr.byron.nsw.gov.au, 

basil.cameron@cr.byron.nsw.gov.au, James, Ralph 

<Ralph.James@byron.nsw.gov.au>, Sarah.Parkinson@byron.nsw.gov.au, 

strand@bigpond.com 

  

Dear Simon, Basil, Ralph and Sarah, 

  

Thanks again for erecting signs defining the nude section of Tyagarah 

Beach. 

  

There is now a sign on the track down to the beach at Grays Lane but 

no  

comparable sign on the track down to Sunrise Beach near Elements 

Resort. 

  

Please see photos following. 

  

We think this is a significant oversight because many people enter 

the  

beach from the southern end and there is no warning about the new  

boundaries of the nude section. 

  

When I walked north of Elements between 2 and 3pm today there were 

four  

nude people (2 males and 2 females) before the start of the  

clothing-optional zone. They could legitimately plead ignorance 

because  

there was no information about the designated area on the approach to  

the beach. This will thwart Police efforts to enforce the new rules. 

  

We believe it is imperative to erect an additional sign on the track  

down to Sunrise Beach so there is absolutely no confusion about the  

official nude area. 

  

Could we please have your response on this issue? 

  

Sincerely, 

  

David and Susan 
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